
  

 

 
May 2025 
 
 
Dear families 
 
Sandwell Shape Youth Talent Competition 
 
We need your votes!  Voting closes on 9th May 
 
Each year, the Shape Youth Talent Competition highlights various talents of amazing young people in 
Sandwell.   
 
We are delighted that one of our own pupils, Behzad (aka Mr Piano Boy), has been chosen as a semi-
finalist.  Behzad is an incredibly talented pianist who plays regularly during our school weekly assemblies.  
 
You can see his performance of Ludovicio Einaudi’s ‘Nuvole Bianche’ here: https://youtu.be/572JMR4prOs 

 
Voting closes on Friday, so please take a second to vote for Mr Piano Boy 
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/Interview/d6d84cd3-16cb-42fd-b311-5db66f06d46d 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs R Keen 
Headteacher 

https://youtu.be/572JMR4prOs
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